## Estonian and Finnish Members Have Sunday Service Together

June 23, 2019

By Olga Martinson, Leader of FFWPU Estonia



On June 23, Estonian and Finnish members held their first-ever joint Sunday service, meeting at the Tallinn Peace Embassy.

Because we had many more people attending than usual, the atmosphere was very lively.

Eda Veijalainen and Samuel Garbo from Finland and Olga and Avo Martinson from Estonia shared their experiences about matching and Blessing.

After Sunday service we took part in a joint Peace Road event in Tallinn's Old Town. A special train took us near the Gulf of Finland, and we had a great time, singing songs and waving flags.

After a 30-minute tour we had a nice lunch together. And lastly we discussed about the future projects we could do together.







